
 

 
 

Parish of Bitteswell with Bittesby 
 

 

Application to become a Parish Councillor due to a 
Vacancy after the normal elections 

 
 

Notice is hereby given that 2 vacancies exists in the office 
of Parish Councillor for the Parish of  

Bitteswell with Bittesby 
 

The Parish Council may fill the vacancies by co-option.  If 
any registered elector within the parish is interested in 
being considered for this role they should contact the 

parish clerk at parishclerk@bitteswell.org.uk  
or at the next parish meeting on 26 June 2023 

 
 
 

Dated: 26 May 2023 
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